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WORKS NOTIFICATION – JULY 2020 

END	OF	WORKS		
	
The	Department	 of	 Planning,	 Transport	 and	 Infrastructure	 (DPTI),	 through	 the	 Public	 Transport	 Projects	
Alliance	(PTPA)	is	delivering	the	Meyer	Road	Bridge	Replacement	Project	at	Lonsdale.	
	
Jointly	funded	by	the	Australian	Government’s	Bridge	Renewal	Program,	the	City	of	Onkaparinga	Council	
and	DPTI,	the	Meyer	Road	Bridge	provides	a	key	connection	between	local	industry,	surrounding	suburbs	
and	road	networks	and	spans	over	the	Seaford	to	Adelaide	passenger	rail	line.		
	
Work	on	the	Meyer	Road	Bridge	commenced	in	February	2020,	and	construction	is	on	schedule	for	
completion	by	early	July	2020,	weather	permitting.	
	
The	works	have	included:			

• demolishing	and	removing	the	majority	of	the	existing	bridge	structure;	
• relocation	of	services	onto	their	own	independent	structure;	
• building	and	installing	new	bridge	structure;		
• installation	of	bridge	barriers	and	protection	screens;	
• installation	of	stormwater	works;	and	
• construction	of	road	works	that	tie	into	the	bridge	structure.	

	
The	Meyer	Road	Bridge	will	reopen	to	traffic	in	both	directions	in	early	July	2020,	weather	permitting.	
Signage	will	continue	to	be	in	place	to	alert	road	users	to	the	changed	traffic	conditions.		
	
We	would	like	to	thank	all	stakeholders	for	their	patience	and	cooperation	whilst	these	important	works	
were	undertaken.		
	
COVID-19	update	-	to	help	safeguard	the	PTPA	project	teams	and	the	community,	we	have	implemented	
measures	to	manage	the	risks	of	COVID-19.	

Measures	include	but	are	not	limited	to,	increased	hygiene	directions	and	limiting	face-to-face	contact.		
	
To	find	out	more	about	the	Meyer	Road	Bridge	Replacement	Project,	you	can	contact	the	project	team	
using	the	contact	details	below.	
	


